
Hon Peter Collier MLC 
Minister for Education; Aboriginal Affairs; Electoral Affairs 

Leader of the Government in the Legislative Council 

Your Ref: AAR14 
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Hon Ken Travers MLC 
Chair 
Estimates and Financial Operations Committee 
Parliament House 
PERTH WA 6000 

Attention: Mark Warner, Committee Clerk 

Dear Mr Travers 

2014-15 ANNUAL REPORT HEARINGS: DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

Thank you for your letter dated 1 February 2016 regarding an answer to a question 
on notice (A13) arising from the 2014-15 Annual Report hearing for the Department 
of Education with respect to the Department's Strategic Asset Plan. 

As acknowledged by the Committee, I have advised the Auditor General, pursuant to 
section 82 of the Financial Management Act 2006, of my decision not to release the 
Strategic Asset Plan. 

I will respond to you in further detail once I am in receipt of advice from the Auditor 
General. 

Kind regards 

Hon Peter Collier MLC 
MINISTER FOR EDUCATION; ABORIGINAL AFFAIRS; ELECTORAL AFFAIRS 
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Level 10, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street, West Perth Western Australia 6005 
Telephone: +61 8 6552 6300 Facsimile: +61 8 6552 6301 Email: Minister.Collier@dpc.wa.gov.au 


